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KNAPP MILL WATER TREATMENT WORKS
KNAPP MILL WATER WORKS REQUIRED IMMEDIATE SERVICING ON THEIR SLOW SAND 
AND PRESSURE FILTERS AND ISSUED A JUST IN TIME REACTIVE CONTRACT. 

Aggregate Industries supplied technical sand within 72 hours of 
assessing the filters in order to ensure service levels could be 
maintained and water quality levels were improved.

THE BRIEF
Bournemouth Water (BW) has been in operation since 1863 and serves 
over 205,000 homes. Eager to maintain the delivery of world-class 
drinking water BW, ordered an investment into their Knapp Mill Water 
Treatment Centre, which included the servicing of their large-scale slow 
sand and rapid gravity filters.

The servicing of these filters required over 600 tonnes of sand to be 
delivered.

THE SOLUTION
Working alongside Hamilton Riley, Aggregate Industries ensured the 
quick-fire delivery of over 600 tonnes of slow sand to Bournemouth Water 
Works. The filtration media was delivered in tote bags and loose in bulk 
tippers sourced from either Leighton Buzzard or Colchester. 

Drivers were tasked with navigating heavy industrial and domestic traffic 
whilst conducting their deliveries, but clear channels of communication 
with both Bournemouth Water and Hamilton Riley ensured site plans and 
access routes were confirmed before materials were due on site.

Typically, deliveries are organized eight-to-twelve weeks prior works 
taking place, but in order to maintain water quality levels and avoid 
disruption to customers sand was delivered to site just 72 hours after the 
order was placed.  

The first delivery landed in October 2023, and thanks to four deliveries 
per day, the project was completed in just eight short weeks.

Clive Martin, Commercial Manager at  
Aggregate Industries commented: 

"WE’RE PROUD TO HAVE PLAYED OUR PART IN 
ENSURING THE PEOPLE OF BOURNEMOUTH HAVE 
SAFE, CLEAN DRINKING WATER. THIS COULD HAVE 
BEEN A DIFFICULT PROJECT TO COMPLETE, WITH A 
TIGHT TURN AROUND ON TIMESCALES AND SOME 
LOGISTICAL CHALLENGES, BUT OUR AGILE APPROACH 
AND ABILITY TO ADAPT ENABLED OUR EXPERT TEAM 
TO DELIVER A FANTASTIC SERVICE."

Julie Hamilton, Director at Hamilton and Riley commented: 

"WE CHOSE AGGREGATE INDUSTRIES FOR THE KNAPP 
MILL TREATMENT WORKS PROJECT AS WE NEEDED 
EXPERT ADVICE ON THE CORRECT MEDIA NEEDED.  
WE HAVE WORKED WITH CLIVE MARTIN IN THE PAST 
AND TRUSTED HIS EXPERIENCE AND KNOWLEDGE  
TO ASSIST US IN ADVISING OUR CLIENT THE BEST 
WAY FORWARD TO SUIT THEIR NEEDS. FROM  
INITIAL CONSULTATIONS UNTIL FINAL DELIVERY, 
THE SERVICE AND PROFESSIONALISM SHOWN BY  
ALL AT AGGREGATE INDUSTRIES MEANT WE  
COULD DEMONSTRATE AN EFFICIENT SOLUTION  
TO OUR NEEDS."


